
 

Priorities for the new ACT

Government
Dietitians Australia, in partnership with Nutrition Australia ACT, is calling on the incoming ACT

Government to prioritise the nutrition future of the Territory’s children by boosting nutrition

support services available to early childhood education and care services.

We call on the incoming ACT Government to invest in a dedicated nutrition support service for

the Territory’s early childhood education services, to assist staff, educators, cooks and chefs

with evidence-based nutrition information and support from Accredited Practising Dietitians.

Read more in our briefing paper.

For more, read our related media release:

New ACT Government must boost support for nutrition in the Territorys early childhood

education centres

Get in touch

If you have questions about our ACT election priorities, contact us at 

policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au.
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